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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 17th November 2023 it is Children in Need. It’s a day like no other when the whole country gets 
together to raise money and help transform children’s lives.   

  
This year's theme encourages you to be SPOTacular with lots of fun ways to raise money and take part in 
the appeal. There are endless ways to get SPOTacular, like baking spotty cupcakes, wearing a spotty outfit 
or painting spots on your nails. 

  
To raise awareness for Children in Need we are asking parents and carers to support pupils to participate by 
dressing up. Here are some ideas: 
 

 Go spotty – wear anything with spots  
 Wear something yellow 
 Dress up as your favourite Super-hero 
 Wear pyjamas 
 Wear an item of clothing inside out  

 
If you would like to make a donation it would be greatly appreciated as every penny we collect will make a 
difference.  
  
Thank you for your support and generosity as always. 
  
Kindest regards  
 
Ms Rachel Rai | Headteacher  
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